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I lived in California before Oregon and had to do in-person voting. When I moved to 

Oregon, I loved the vote-by-mail. As a 8-5 worker, I would end up voting after work 

along with anyone else in very long lines that would take hours to vote. People would 

leave the lines because they had families, hungry and just frustrated. Also I would be 

bullied by other voters in line. It was awful. The poll workers barely looked at my ID 

and their bias’ I’m sure affect their capability. Also, electronic vote by mail machines 

are unacceptable. Paper is the only auditable way to vote. Now I can study the ballot, 

do research and not be bullied by anyone. It is a superior way to vote.  


